
Financial oversight
Quality oversight
Compliance
Advocacy

As a Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC), Scenic Bluffs
Community Health Centers operates under a patient majority
governing board of directors. This means that more than half of
board members are patients, directly reflecting the populations
we serve. The board helps shape the policies and decision
making of the Health Center to ensure the future of the
organization, as well as leaders in the organization, are acting in
the best interest of our patients and community.

Four major functions for which a board is responsible:

JOIN OUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS

WHO WE ARE
OUR GOVERNING BOARD OF DIRECTORS

HELP US MAKE A DIFFERENCE

Education
Cultural competence
Finance/business
Workforce development

If you are passionate about your community and are looking for
ways to make a difference, we want to hear from you! Our board
of directors directly impacts our ability to provide quality,
affordable and accessible healthcare in the region. 

Scenic Bluffs is currently seeking board members from
Monroe, Vernon, Crawford, Grant or La Crosse County, with
experience in:

We hope you will join us in making a positive impact in the
communities we serve.

Scenic Bluffs Community Health
Centers is a non-profit, community-
based healthcare provider in
western Wisconsin. As a Community
Health Center, we not only provide
healthcare within our doors, but
also focus on reducing health
barriers throughout the
communities we serve. 

WHAT IS A COMMUNITY
HEALTH CENTER?
Health centers are community-
based and patient-directed
organizations that deliver
comprehensive, culturally
competent, high-quality primary
health care services to individuals
and families. Health centers
integrate access to primary health
services in areas where economic,
geographic, or cultural barriers limit
access to affordable healthcare. 

LEARN MORE OR APPLY AT:
WWW.SCENICBLUFFS.ORG/BOARD 


